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April 4, 2025 
 
Cody Brewer 
C.S. Brewer Construction  
P.O. Box 68    
Choctaw, OK 73020 
 
RE:  Tony Mine, P-2025-002 
 Application Adequacy Review 
 
Dear Mr. Brewer:  
 
The Colorado Division of Reclamation, Mining, and Safety (Division) received you application for Notice of 
Intent to Conduct Prospecting Operations for Hard Rock permit for the Tony Mine, P-2025-002 on March 20, 
2025. The Division has identified several adequacy review issues that will need to be addressed prior to the 
Division’s approval of the application. These items are listed below. The Division is required to issue its 
decision for the application on June 3, 2025. If you need additional time to address these issues, you must 
request an extension of the decision date in writing prior to June 3, 2025.     
 

1) On page 4 of 14, item F requires documentation that the NOI application was sent to the USFS.  The 
box in Item F is marked indicating that evidence of USFS notification is attached to the NOI 
application. The notification was not included in the application.  Please sent a certified mail receipt 
that the notification was sent to the appropriate USFS office.  

 
 
If you have any questions, please contact me at (720) 774-0040 or brock.bowles@state.co.us. 
 
Sincerely, 

 
Brock Bowles 
Environmental Protection Specialist 
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